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NEWS FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

May 11, 2020 
 

AG Kaul Remembers Fallen Officers During  

Law Enforcement Memorial Week 
 

MADISON, Wis. – Attorney General Josh Kaul today released a statement and video 

to commemorate Law Enforcement Memorial Week, or National Police. Across the 

nation communities are honoring the law enforcement who have fallen in the line of 

duty. 

 

“This week, we remember the heroic officers who lost their lives while protecting our 

communities, and we rededicate ourselves to supporting their families and those who 

served with them,” said Attorney General Kaul. “Thank you to all Wisconsin law 

enforcement officers, and the families that stand with them, for all you do for our 

communities, especially in difficult times.” 

 

Law Enforcement Memorial Week is May 10-16, 2020. 
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